
ROBERT J. PELLATT 
COMMISSION SECRETARY 

VIA FACSIMILE 
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FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102 

September 4, 1997 

Mr. Craig P. Donohue 
Manager of Regulatory Affairs 
Pacific Northern Gas Ltd. 
Suite 1400 
1185 West Georgia Street 
Vancouver, B.C. 
V6E 4E6 

Dear Mr. Donohue: 

Re: Pacific Northern Gas Ltd. 
Application for a Delay in Filing of the 

1997 Cost of Service/Rate Design Application 

Further to your letter dated August 27,1997, the Commission approves an extension to the filing date 

of the 1997 Cost Service/Rate Design Application to on or before January 1, 1998. 

Yours truly, 

obert J. Pellatt 
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